
WAC 392-343-535  Existing building condition—Assessment.  School 
district projects with secured funding assistance as of July 2018. 
Building condition assessment (BCA) and health and safety assessments 
for purposes of determining priority scores and completing building 
inventories shall be conducted and reported to the superintendent of 
public instruction. Assessment scores shall be recorded in the super-
intendent of public instruction's information and condition of schools 
(ICOS) system and on reporting forms for building type, history, equi-
page, condition, and health and safety factors, that shall be adopted 
and subject to revision from time to time by the superintendent of 
public instruction. The information provided by the district on these 
forms shall be subject to review by the staff or agents of the super-
intendent of public instruction, or to audit by the state auditor. 
Compliance with this requirement for all schools in a district is a 
requirement for the receipt of any state construction funding assis-
tance for projects approved after January 26, 1991.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.525.020. WSR 17-17-165, § 392-343-535, 
filed 8/23/17, effective 9/23/17; WSR 10-09-008, § 392-343-535, filed 
4/8/10, effective 5/9/10; WSR 06-16-032, amended and recodified as § 
392-343-535, filed 7/25/06, effective 8/25/06. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.525.020 and 1992 c 233 § 24(8). WSR 92-16-058, § 180-27-535, 
filed 8/3/92, effective 9/3/92.]
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